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22nd February 2018 
Dear fellow Residents, 
 
A reminder 
 
1) Please note that there will be no Street Braai this Saturday. We will reschedule this for later. Apologies 

to all. 
2) The Medical Talk is around the corner next Wednesday 28th February 2018 from 10.00 to 11.30. 
 
"Star Altman from Unique Health, together with Sister Linda will be hosting a medical information talk in 
the Lifestyle Centre. 

 

 

 

This is your opportunity to ask questions and clarify any concerns you may have 
about the medical care available in the village as well as the Care Centre.  

Items to be addressed: -  

• Clinic vs home visit charges; 

• Availability of the Care Centre as a step-down facility (short-term) or longer if required;  

• Costing in the Care Centre (daily, weekly, monthly rates); 

• Any therapy requirements (occupational, physio etc); 

• All blood tests taken & sent to the lab; 

• The use & operation of the Telecare system and more 
 
A special Evergreen guest will be talking on their experience at the Care Centre. 
Please RSVP to Jacky at Reception (ext 200) by Friday 23rd  February 2018 if you would like to join us." 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chris Edwards -  ResCom Communications  
(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about various matters 

 

 

 

 

 


